
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Rudy 
Water: Carter 
Air: Rocco 
Fire: Michael 
 

Let Your Light Shine Assembly 
 

 
 

Friday 27.06.2025 

9.10am 
Please bring any certificates from 

home. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Holiday Clubs. 

See attached flyers 

for various holiday 

clubs. 

 
Tameside Libraries 

 

 

Please see attached flyers 

For events across Tameside  

libraries  

During the holidays. 

 

Keep Scrolling to 

see our fabulous Year 

6 pupils in their 

Leaver’s hoodies 
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“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Summer 2 
 

 
New term begins 

9th June 2025 
Term ends  

25th July 2025 
 

 
 

Attendance this Week 

Target 97% 

 

Whole School: 88.76% 
 

Earth: 88.89% 
Water: 95.17% 

Air: 91.41% 

Fire: 81.61% 
 

 

Fuel4Fun 
Please see attached 

flyer for available 

holiday camps.  
  

 

After school Clubs 
 

After School Clubs are now 

available to book through Parent 

Pay for next term  
 

               

Ambassadors 
 

Following an application and 
interview process, a group of Year 5 
pupils have been selected to work 

alongside the School Mental Health 
Practitioner on peer to peer 

wellbeing and support. 

 

Bunny Hop 2025 
 

 

Attached is a 

certificate  

from Willow Wood 

hospice,  

as a thanks for all the  

money raised by   

pupils and their  

families. 
 
 
 

 



     
 

 
 
 
 
      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                              

         

                         

 

                                                                                                                   

                

               

                
  
 

 The weather held out for us this week for our sports day.  

  

 

Year 5 & 6 making  

Bolognese sauce 



            

                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

       

                                                            

Fun was had by 

our pupils on 

their trip to 

Blackpool Zoo on 

Thursday. Here 

are just a few 

photos from a 

wonderful day.  

Year 6 

leavers 

2025 



 

 

  

                                               
 

                    

              



              

 

 

 

 

 

            

            

   

                                                           

                                                              

                  
 

 

 

       

            

 

 

 

    

 

                                           
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                

            

    
 
               
               
       

         

         

         

         

         

  

 

 

   

               
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  


